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Department News 

Fall 2015 

Professor Helen Louri  received a Visiting Scholarship from the 

Onassis Foundation (USA) University Seminars Program.  

 

ONASSIS FOUNDATION – VISITING SCHOLARSHIP (USA) 

UNIVERSITY SEMINARS PROGRAM 

Between September-October 2015 she gave a series of lectures at 
Simon Fraser University in Vancouver, University of California at 
Berkeley, University of California at Sacramento, Fordham University 
in NY, Yale University, Georgetown and American University in 
Washington and the World Bank. 
 

 

 

Associate Professor Zacharias Maniadi  was visiting 

the Department from 10 to 22 of December.  
 http://www.southampton.ac.uk/economics/about/staff/zm1m11.page 

 

 

 

Associate Professor Ioanna Sapfo Pepelasis was 

appointed on the editorial Board of the journal 

Business History and member of the Council of 

European Association of Evolutionary  Political 

Economy 

 

 

 

http://www.southampton.ac.uk/economics/about/staff/zm1m11.page
http://www.tandfonline.com/action/journalInformation?journalCode=FBSH20#.VLbsdCusW8A
http://www.eaepe.org/
http://www.eaepe.org/

